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NINTH ANNUAL MEETING - SEPTEMBER 1987 

Note from the Scientific Council on Facilitation 

of Technical Advice Requested from the Council 

At the close of its meeting of June 1987, the Scientific Council resolved to 
endorse a recommendation of STACREC in the following terms: 

That when the Fisheries Commission establishes Working Groups to study 

matters requiring scientific advice, having a representative of the 

Scientific Council present at meetings of such a group would be beneficial 

in assisting the Scientific Council to provide timely advice in response 

to Commission requests. 
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